Government of India
Department of Telecommunications
Sanchar Bhawan, 20, Ashoka Road. New Delhi - 110 001
(DS-Cell)
No. DIR(DS-II)/RT1/2009 Dated:09.07.2012

To,

Ms. Smita Majumdar

The Centre for Internet Society

No 194, 2nd ‘C’ Cross

Domlur 2nd Stage Bangalore-560 071

This has reference to your RTI application dated 25.06.2012 regarding use of DPI
Technology by ISPs. In this regard, it is submitted that as per the present Licence for
provision of Internet Services based on Internet guidelines dated 24/08/2007, there is no
direction/reference for Deep Packet Inspection ( DPI) as mentioned in your RTI Application.

. The appeal, if any, may be made before Shri Nitin Jain, DDG(DS) & Appellate Authority,
Department of Telecommunications, Room No. 1201, Sanchar Bhawan, 20 Ashoka Road,
New Delhi-110 001 within 30 days from the date of receipt of this letter. \%
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